
Treasurer 

replied 

 (Fri, 18 Oct 2024 at 4:33 PM) 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

My apologies.  As soon as I got this e-mail I called the PDC phone number and spoke with 
someone in enforcement.  I wasn't aware when I set this up I needed to select the general 
election on the campaign info section so the 21-day report requirement wasn't showing in 
my dashboard.  That has been corrected and the report has been filed immediately. 

 

Please contact me if you have any more questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Toyer   

 


